Attention all K-8 families

Registration is currently open for the Ridgewood Lacrosse
program. The registration link will be open until March 1st.

This is a fantastic offering for all Ridgewood families with children
in grades k-8. RLA offers programming at many levels. Whether it
is your child’s first exposure to lacrosse or he/she is looking to
strengthen skills and compete in lacrosse games in town and/or
travel.

For more information on the offerings, format and registration,
please visit the RLA site.

For more information about Ridgewood Lacrosse Association and
to register for upcoming programs please click on the link below:

https://ridgewoodlax.com/




